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Rooted in Christ, 

Bloom Where You are Planted 

We have focused on identity (SHAPE) and 

vocation. This year we will focus on living out 

that unique vocation, or purpose that God 

has given each of us - our mission. 

We will explore how God reveals both himself 

and our life’s mission through experience.  

2020-2021 SCHOOL THEME 

     Wednesday, October 21, 2020 

3 or 4 Way Chili Spaghetti, Kidney Beans, 

Onions, Shredded Cheese, Oyster Crackers, 

Glazed Carrots, Veggie Boat, Mandarin 

Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Cheese Bites with Marinara Sauce, 

Green Beans, Garden Salad, Applesauce, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Chicken OR Cheese Quesadilla, Salsa, Sour 

Cream, Refried Beans, Corn, Frozen Sidekick, 

Diced Peaches, Milk  

Hot Dog OR Cheese Coney, Roasted Potatoes, 

Onions, Shredded Cheese Carrots and Celery 

w/ Dip, Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Sliced Turkey with Gravy, Dinner Roll, 

Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans, Pineapple 

Tidbits, Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Chicken Nuggets, Mac and Cheese, 

Baked Beans, Veggie Boat, Mandarin Oranges, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

Grilled Cheese, Tomato Soup, Oyster 

Crackers, Garden Salad, Applesauce, 

Fresh Fruit, Milk  

8:15 - 9:15: Mass - KA, 7, 8 

 

8:15 - 9:15: Mass - 1, 2 

LAST DAY FOR BOOK DONATIONS 

SPIRITWEAR DAY! 

2:30 - 3:15: Quick Recall Practice (grades 4-8) 

DEADLINE FOR COOKBOOK SUBMISSIONS 

 

8:15 - 9:15: Mass - KB, 3, 4 

SPIRITWEAR DAY! 

2:30 - 3:15: Quick Recall Practice (grades 4-8) 

 

REMINDER!! Wear red today, and bring 

a $1 donation to wear jeans! 

2:30 - 3:30: Student Council Meeting 

Spirit Night at Mackenzie River Grill 
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http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Good afternoon, BSS families, 
  
As reported earlier this morning, we are seeing an increase in COVID-19 cases in NKY which 
subsequently impacts our school community.  Most cases this school year have been a household 
member or close contact (not the student or staff member him/herself) testing positive. 
 
Here are a few reminders and clarifications: 
  
 Please avoid non-essential gatherings, particularly if they are indoors, lack proper distancing or  
 face coverings, or involve a large number of people.  It only takes one or two incidents to have a 
 big impact on our school. This is incredibly important to practice as we approach Halloween  
 weekend. In particular, sleepovers put many students at risk of exposure and thus, quarantine. 
 We ask that you please practice extra caution during this time because of cases spiking. 
 The choices that each family makes directly affects our school community. 
  
 Typical timelines for return are:  A) person testing positive - 10 days after recovery, B) household  
 members/close contacts testing positive - 24 days after onset of symptoms (10 days of recovery,  
 plus 14-day quarantine), & C) other potential exposure - 14 days after contact. 
 
 Please take your child to the doctor any time that he or she exhibits one of the following: A) fever,  
 B) severe, prolonged, combined, or unusual symptoms.  If a household member is showing  
 symptoms or awaiting a test result, keep students home until a negative test result or alternate  
 diagnosis is received. 
 
 If you need to report a potential COVID exposure and/or test, or if you have questions about how  
 to handle a situation, please contact the administration as quickly as possible. 
  
Our primary goal is to keep everyone safe, healthy, and learning in person.  We cannot continue to 
successfully learn in-person without your help. As cases spike in Kentucky and across the country, 
it’s so important that we work together to make safe choices for all members of our school 
community. We appreciate your support with this! 
  
Mr. Steffen and Mrs. Geiman 



 



https://bssky.ejoinme.org/AGC


Thumbs Up! 

Thumbs up for MUSIC!!! 

Mrs. Weber’s 5th grade 

music class enjoyed an 

amazing virtual concert by the 

Kentucky Symphony Orchestra.  

We are so grateful for the 

technology that is available to us 

during this ever-changing 

school year! 

Thumbs up for 7th grade!! 

Thank you to these students 

for volunteering their recess time 

to make posters for Red Ribbon Week! 

Look for their Harry Potter themed 

designs in the halls next week! 



RED RIBBON WEEK - 2020 
A Week To Promote Drug Prevention and Education 

October 26 - 30 

 
Monday – Motivational Monday & Song of the Day 

 Homerooms are encouraged to put up a display promoting Red Ribbon Week. 
 Our judges will come around on Thursday to select winners. 
 8th graders will visit classes at the end of the day at 1:15 to encourage students 
 to stay healthy and drug free! 8th graders will be educated about the dangers
 of Vaping. 

Tuesday – Trivia Tuesday & Song of the Day 

 Wear lots of Red today and Wear JEANS for $1 donation to promote drug 
 prevention. The donation will go to Transitions Inc. in order to assist those 
 struggling with alcohol and other drug addiction. 

Wednesday – Worship Wednesday & Song of the Day 

 Prayers will be offered today for those individuals and families affected by 
 alcohol or other drug use. 
 8th graders will plant RED TULIP BULBS in the school yard to PLANT A 
 PROMISE TO MAKE GOOD HEALTHY CHOICES. The tulips will bloom in 
 April during Alcohol Awareness Month! 

Thursday – Thoughtful Thursday & Song of the Day 

 Our Ft. Mitchell Police have been thoughtful to share ideas about drug prevention  
 with our students through a video created by our 8th graders. Classes can access  
 the video during their homeroom. 

Friday – Fun Fact Friday & Song of the Day 

 Facts about Drug Prevention will be shared 
 Contest winners will be announced for the best homeroom displays! 

During this week parents and students can work together to  

say and encourage the PLANTING THE PROMISE PLEDGE -- 

 

I WILL BLOOM WHERE I AM PLANTED –-- 

I pledge to work at school and learn the things that I need to know. 

I pledge to make the world a better place for kids like me to grow. 

I pledge to keep my dreams alive and be all that I can be. 

I pledge to help others and to keep myself drug free. 



The deadline for recipe submission 
is Thursday, October 29. 
 
Cookbook order forms will be sent 
home October 30th and the books 
will be delivered to classrooms prior 
to Christmas break.   
 
We are also looking for some 
amazing sponsors!  If you would like 
a half or full page ad in the cookbook, 
please click the link below for additional 
information.  Thank you in advance for 
your support! 
 
https://checkout.square.site/buy/
JWNLNE7SEGQSZI2FVV7MZSD4 
 
If you have any questions, 
please contact Tracie Edwards 
859-609-0393 

Please check your email for an invitation 
to contribute to our first  

BSS Cookbook! 

https://checkout.square.site/buy/JWNLNE7SEGQSZI2FVV7MZSD4
https://checkout.square.site/buy/JWNLNE7SEGQSZI2FVV7MZSD4


Did you know that you can raise money for BSS 
when shopping for groceries or on Amazon? 

 
 

 

 

 

Simply click on the Community Rewards tab on the BSS website 

and learn how to sign up for Amazon Smile, Remke and Kroger community rewards, 

as well as information on Box Tops and Coke Rewards! 

Please CLICK HERE for the Buddy Card order form (pay by cash or check made out to BSS Parent Club) 

Please CLICK HERE to order Buddy Cards online 

All proceeds benefit BSS Parent Club 

(offers valid for Dine In or Carry Out only and expire one year from activation)  

https://bssky.org/community-rewards#AZ
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Coke
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#BoxTops
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Kroger
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Remke
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BuddyCardOrderForm.pdf
https://checkout.square.site/buy/FTX5G2DZE6M37UNV4OQVRXO4


 

Although we are extremely limited in our ability to have parent volunteers 

in the classroom and/or school building this year, 

we encourage you to please continue to read your monthly Virtus bulletins 

and stay current with your certification. 

Also, please make sure to complete your bulletins 

on a computer and NOT on a phone. 

The answers typically do not record when submitted on a phone. 

Thank you! 

Mackenzie River and Blessed Sacrament School 

invite you to dine with us at our Crestview Hills location 

on TUESDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2020. 

Order your favorite items from our fresh, tasty menu 

and Blessed Sacrament will receive a donation of 20% 

of your meal dollars from Mackenzie River! 

CLICK HERE to print a voucher, and be sure to 

present it when settling your bill to ensure that 

Blessed Sacrament receives your contribution!  

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/10.27.20.pdf


 
Various schools in the Diocese of Covington currently have openings for full-time, 

part-time, and substitute workers.  Hours of work would be during the course of the school 

day.  Duties may ordinarily include food preparation, serving, and general cleanup. 

Interested individuals should contact Jackie Kaiser by e-mail at jkaiser@covdio.org, 

or call (859) 392-1500. 

BSS Gift Certificate Inventory Sale 

Thursday October 15th beginning at 7AM!  
 

BSS Parent Club is in the process of revamping our Gift Certificate Program and is offering 

a $5 Skyline gift certificate (select locations and while supplies last) for every $50 in gift certificates 

that you purchase that are currently in stock! 

Please CLICK HERE for more detailed information, and to find the most recent inventory 

available at this time.  

Email your order to Maydiemack@hotmail.com beginning at 7 AM on Thursday 

October 15th. Orders will be filled on a “first come, first serve” basis. 

Once your order is filled, you will receive an email letting you know that it has been filled and your 

total amount due. Payment can be sent via check on Friday morning 10/16 to the school office made 

payable to BSS Parent Club, or via Credit Card using the Square App (invoice will be sent via email 

for you to input credit card information.)  Gift cards will be sent home with your student on Friday 

10/17 once payment has been received. Please do not pay until you receive an email with your total, 

as some gift cards may sell out. 

mailto:jkaiser@covdio.org
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-Gift-Certificate-Inventory.pdf


 

 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 5! 



 



 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MS-Burst-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ADT-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Haunt-Your-Library-Writing-Contest-2020-1.pdf
https://form.jotform.com/202415569913155


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please remember to keep extra masks in backpacks 

 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes, 

 and continue to encourage effective hand washing habits 

 The most current school-related COVID-19 information can be found HERE 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found HERE in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and lunches are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 We know that you’re all doing your best! 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY - WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ParentStudent-Handbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

